
Report to: East Sussex Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee (HOSC) 
 

Date of meeting: 
 

10 September 2020 

By: Assistant Chief Executive 
 

Title: East Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust (ESHT) future plans 
 

Purpose: To consider and comment on the future plans of East Sussex 
Healthcare NHS Trust (ESHT)   

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The Committee is recommended to consider and comment on the report  

 

1. Background 

1.1. East Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust (ESHT) provides acute and community services for 
much of the population of East Sussex.  

1.2. The Trust is attending the HOSC to provide information on a number of issues, in particular: 

 The Building for Our Future development programme of new build and refurbishment 
across a wide range of the Trust’s buildings at Conquest, Eastbourne and Bexhill hospitals.  

 The “good” rating by the Care Quality Commission (CQC) at the start of 2020 and actions 
arising from the inspection findings.  

 Temporary service changes during Covid-19; and  

 Transformation plans for outpatients, cardiology and ophthalmology. 

1.3. Further details are attached in the Trust’s report attached as appendix 1. 

2. Conclusion and reasons for recommendations  

2.1 HOSC is recommended to consider and comment on the report and identify any areas for 
further scrutiny.  
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